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Jan. 24, 2017      
 
 
Michael Knippen 
Traub Lieberman Strauss & Shrewsberry LLP 
 
 
Dear Mr. Knippen: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 17, 2017. 
 
You have requested total enrollment for Loyola Academy, 1100 Laramie Ave., Wilmette, Illinois 
60091 for the 2016-2017 school year. In addition any and all documents submitted by Loyola  
Academy for its enrollment for the 2016-2017 academic year. 
 
2016-17 student enrollment is not yet available. Once available, it will be posted at the following 
link: https://www.isbe.net/Pages/Nonpublic-Elementary-and-Secondary-School-Registration-and-
Recognition.aspx under #4 -“What Public Schools are currently registered?”.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
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